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 Action regarding the Amendment of the Development Agreement with E.G. Ranch, Ltd. pertaining to     

    
property located off Hwy. 359, south of City of Laredo Landfill        

SUBMITTED BY: Kenny Valls   OF:  
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RECOMMENDATION:   
 
 
It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees take action regarding the Amendment of the 
Development Agreement with E.G. Ranch, Ltd. pertaining to property located off Hwy. 359, south of City of 
Laredo Landfill. 
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